
The Town Council voted to authorize a Memorandum of Understanding (contract
agreement) between the Town of Farmington and the East Farmington
Volunteer Fire Department Inc., Farmington Volunteer Fire Department LLC, and
Tunxis Hose Co. No. 1 Inc.   I am grateful to our volunteer fire companies and
firefighters who continue to provide essential services to our residents!
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Road Projects
As you know, there is a lot of road work being done in Town during the summer
months.  Unfortunately, this does lead to disruption and some inconvenience to
our residents.  Information regarding road projects can be found on the Town of
Farmington website (www.farmington-ct.org).  Town Staff are continually
updating the website to indicate status of projects.  

Additionally, important updates related to road closures are being posted to the
Town of Farmington’s new social media platforms:

Facebook: @Town of Farmington, Connecticut
Instagram: @townoffarmingtonct
X (formerly Twitter): @Farmington_CT

AUGUST 26, 2024, @ FARMINGTON HIGH SCHOOL
5:00 PM - RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY
5:45 PM - OPEN HOUSE

FHS RIBBON CUTTING & OPEN HOUSE

UPCOMING MEETINGS

SEPTEMBER 10, 2024, 7PM - REGULAR TOWN COUNCIL
MEETING @ TOWN HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS

https://bit.ly/town-council-chair-report
https://www.farmington-ct.org/home/showpublisheddocument/30840

